
                                                                        

 

        25th March 2014. 

 

Dear ISORA Member, 

I am delighted to inform you that the Royal Alfred Yacht Club and ISORA 

are collaborating again this year and we have designated four races out 

of the complete ISORA programme to be our 2014 Coastal Series. 

The Dates are 26th April, 26th July, 8th August and 23rd August – four races 

with one discard. 

Last year’s Series was not decided until the last race which made for that 

adrenalin rush of knowing that even a good placing may be sufficient to 

win the Trophy. With the majority of the ISORA boats entering this Series 

I invite you to sign up for this year’s event and join the fun! The entry fee 

remains a modest €20 and the easiest way to enter is through the web 

site; www.rayc.ie 

I look forward to starting the fleet on 26th April and hope you will be one 

of the RAYC entrants on the line this year. 

Yours sincerely 

Barry MacNeaney 

Commodore, RAYC 

http://www.rayc.ie/


   

 


